

Midwest Association of Golf Course Superintendents of The Greater Chicago Metropolitan Area



ARTICLES:

- "President's Message" by Bruce Williams, CGCS
- "Director's Column" by Don Cross, CGCS
- "Common Dandelion The Lion's Tooth" by L. W. Mitich
- "July Plantings for the Fall Garden" by Jim Fizzell, Sr.
- "Ed Stewart's Retirement Party Pictures" by Fred Opperman
- "The Bull Sheet & Editorial Committee Survey" by Fred Opperman
- "Inform Your Golfers" by John Gurke, Aurora Country Club
- "MAGCS Golf Committee Duties" by Kerry Blatteau
- "Keeping a Weather Eye" author unknown
- "Are You All Wet?" by Bill Rhymes, Mallinckrodt, Inc.
- "Leaves, Limbs, Needles and Boughs" by Fred Opperman

Western Open at Dubsdred July 4-7, 1991 Host Superintendent: Ken Lapp

NEXT MEETING
July 15, 1991
Golf Club of Illinois
Host Superintendent: Gregory Johnson

Ameritech Senior Open at Stonebridge Country Club July 19-21, 1991 Host Superintendent: Roger Stewart